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Collection of unpaid fees Policy
· Where no payment of fees has been made by the parent/carer for 4 weeks, they will be sent a reminder from the treasurer.
· If no payment or contact has been received then a letter from the chair will be sent.

· If payment has still not been received than a letter from Committee will be sent stating that legal advice will be sought if debt is not cleared.

· Copies of all correspondence will be kept.

· Payment plans can be set up to help parent/carer.

· Whilst a debt is outstanding no further non-funded hours will be available.

· All matters will be dealt with confidentially.

This policy was first adopted at a meeting of the Pre-School on 7/4/11. It will be subject to regular reviews.
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